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Were you promised a job at a

Japanese company starting in April,

but then the company said that you

could not work from April?

To foreign students graduating from

Japanese schools in March

Please consult the Public Employment Security Office in

such an event.

Public Employment Security Offices have been telling

companies that they "should make it possible for employees

to work from April" and helping everyone find a job.

If you are uncertain about your status of residence from

April, please consult your local Immigration Bureau.
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